
 
I hope you all enjoyed a restful and restorative Easter holiday and are looking forward to the summer term. As this is 
such a busy term I have put together some dates for your diary. 
 
APRIL/MAY 2021 
    13th April         Ramadan begins 

16th April    National allocation day- EYS placements 
3rd May     Bank holiday 
13th May Eid-al -Adha – CLOSURE DAY * 

*(Provisional date to be confirmed nearer the time) 
 

31st   MAY – 4th JUNE - HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
JUNE 2021 

28th June - 30th June                            Bikeability for year 6 
 
JULY 2021 

1st July    School photographer in – individual/class photos (Thursday) 
2nd July    Annual Reports out to parents 
5th July     Parent’s Consultation evening 
6th July     KS2 Sports Day - in the morning*Provisional date TBC 
7th July    KS1 sports Day - in the morning* Provisional date TBC 
7th and 8th July   The Kings School Induction days 
Week beginning 12th July  Year 6 Leavers assembly 
19th July    Move up morning 9:15 - 10:15 
20th July     Talent Show 2021 
22nd July     End of term (Thursday) 

BIKEABILITY FOR YEAR 6 
If you wish to find out more about Bikeability then please visit their handy website which contains lots of useful 
information about the course: www.bikeability.org.uk. This is an excellent course that ensures that children have 
the necessary skills to be safe out on the busy roads around the city and is good preparation for their secondary 
school transfer. 
PROVISIONAL INFORMATION 
As many of you know the transmission rate for COVID remains high in the Dogsthorpe area 
so we are continuing to be vigilant with our procedures in school around social distancing, 
hand hygiene and keeping the integrity of the bubble system for each individual class. Please 
do help us by following the HANDS – FACE - SPACE guidance from the government, especially 
when dropping off and collecting your children in the playground. We are committed to 
following our rigorous procedures and will be carefully monitoring the impact of schools and 
non-essential shops reopening. I do not foresee us changing our staggered start and finish 
times for the next 6 weeks and we will only be allowing school trips and visits once the 
government provides clear data that it is safe to so. 
 
We are looking forward to summertime with warm sunny days ahead and as always thank you for your ongoing 
support. 
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